
    
 
 
 
                                         September 7, 2006 

 
 
                       NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR 
                                 REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY MEETING 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular Redevelopment Agency meeting  
scheduled for Tuesday, September 12, 2006, at 6:30 p.m. has been cancelled.   
 

The next Redevelopment Agency meeting will be held on Tuesday,  
October 10, 2006, at 6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Costa Mesa  
City Hall. 
 
 
 
      
     
    Linda W. Dixon, Chairperson 
    Costa Mesa Redevelopment Agency 
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